Dear

I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire
County Council. I have the following information about the issuing of Penalty charge Notices for
parking offences.

PONs lsspad Number pald fullyi Mumber enpalid * Amoust patd () **

Jan-19 2193 1560 613 £6d,973,00
Feb-19 2537 1863 674 E76,843, 46
Mar19 2840 Pl 762 E0S, 448, 00
Apr-19 2052 2004 B#g £79,803.00
May-19 2783 1980 823 £79,563.00
n-19 200% 07 815 £63,963.00

Jul-19 8226 27 835 £55,008. 00
Aug19 3056 iy -F L) EO7.073.00
Sap-19 2076 2054 a2 £85,354. 00
Oct-19 3746 XN 1076 £F104,5718.00
Now-19 da97 2350 007 £55,2087.00
Des-19 o 28% 1088 £97,932.00
an-20 3167 prr i | 97 E88,063.50
Fab-20 530% 2236 1069 £55,900. 00
Mar-20 2038 1362 696 £53.54.50
Apr-20 o 0 o £0.00
May-20 ] 19 19 ETX.00
Jun-20 are 242 130 £5,260.00

* Coses could ba part pald/ cancallad or ramaln opan
** Sk ect to change as some cases from this month remaln open

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference
number above in any future communications.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely

John Allison

Information Officer

Chief Executive’s Department

Nottinghamshire County Council

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP
Telephone: 0115 977 2788
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